
Worthy Brothers, 

 

The 2020 Utah Knights of Columbus Convention Committee is still working on providing an excellent 

convention at the Bigelow Hotel in downtown Ogden at the beginning of May.  Presently, we ask that all 

Council and Business ads still be submitted to our WEB page and paid for by the end of this month. 

 

We ask that you please hold off making your meal request on the Convention WEB page.  The 

committee has to give to the Caterer a meal count for the PSD dinners, Lunch meals, and Banquet meals 

by mid April.  If you want to place and pay for your meal request before then, we suggest that you send 

a letter to the Committee Chairman:  Peter Abercrombie, 2007 N 3000 W, Clinton, UT 84015 with your 

meal selections along with a check to cover the meal cost.  You may also email your meal request to 

Pabercrombie@comcast.net, and send your check to the address above.  NOTE: Email meal request will 

only be honored when they are paid in full.  You may still place your meal request via the 2020 UT 

Convention WEB site; however, because we are charged a service fee for this service we will be unable 

to give full meal refund if the convention is cancelled. 

 

As stated earlier, the Bigelow is remodeling rooms and have dropped their contract with Choice Hotels.  

Please call the Bigelow to make your room reservations; 801-627-1900.  Other rooms are also available 

at the Hampton Inn, a block away from the Bigelow.  Please see the 2020 Convention WEB site for their 

on line reservation desk and room rates. 

 

We are hopeful that the policies the Federal, State, and local governments have put into place will 

enable the Convention Committee to complete its task in providing a site for our State’s Annual 

Convention. 

 

In case the Corona-virus remains prevalent, the State Convention at the Bigelow will be cancelled and 

the State Deputy will present the Annual State Convention via Electronic means 

 

CANCELLED CONVENTION POLICY:  All revenues received from the council’s and business ads will be 

refunded back to the respectable council and/or business.   Meal request checks will be destroyed 

unless the issuer(s) request its return.  Those individuals who make their meal request via the on line 

WEB page prior to this post will receive a full refund.  Those who place their meal request after this post 

will receive a refund minus the service charge fee from square. 

 

Vivat Jesus, 

 

Peter Abercrombie 

District Deputy #10 

Convention Chairman 
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